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Confidential? –  N 
 
Do you agree that for the purposes of where 
locally-made programming may come from, 
Ofcom should approve the ‘South of England 
(Bauer)’ area in relation to the 12 local licences 
listed in Section 2 of this document? If you do 
not agree, please give reasons. 
 

I write to oppose the creation of such a large 

area for the purposes of creating local content.  

We can now see the impact of such a proposal 

with the proposed loss of our much loved local 

radio station Spirit FM.  

Spirit has been absolutely fantastic with local 

news and information. They have been very 

supportive of local events,  especially charitable 

ones. Operating on local boundaries people can 

identify with gives them the ability to really 

focus on local community.  

It is bad enough to have local content reduced 

to three hours a day. However if then allowed 

to cover such a wide area, so that something 

has to be regionally significant, rather than 

locally significant to be covered, compounds 

the problem. 

Please reconsider.  

 

 
 

 
 




